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THANK YOU TO OUR DCF TEAM 
To enable Department staff to telework and support CT's effort to contain the spread of COVID-19, the Academy 
for Workforce Development partnered with IT and CT- Kind to provide over 460 tablets this past week alone to 
staff from disciplines across the agency -- part of an overall deployment of 1,800 tablets agency wide.  The final 
push to deploy the tablets ensures that over half our workforce is fully mobile during this challenging time. 

The endeavor is a demonstration of pure dedication, commitment, drive and partnership between the two 
divisions. 
 
Thanks to our exceptional leaders: 

- Chief Information Officer Valter Borges 
- Academy for Workforce Development Director Tracy Davis 
- Academy for Workforce Development Assistant Director Tim Monahan 

 
For a complete listing of staff who have assisted please click here 
 

 
ENCOURAGING CHALK ARTWORK CREATED BY OUR SOLNIT SOUTH YOUTH AND STAFF 

 

 
 

 


